
Dear Head/Chair/Representative of Statistical disciplines in South African Universities (kindly forward this email where necessary),
 
It is with great excitement that the SASA Education Committee hereby announces the 2023/24 SASA Third Year Bursary and Scholarship Competition.

This competition is open to all current 3rd year Statistics / Mathematical Statistics students, i.e. those students who enrolled for Statistics/Mathematical Statistics at third year level at a South African university in 2024.
  
Bursaries will be awarded based on academic merit and financial need.
 
Important note:
For the application to be considered, the applicant must be a registered SASA member
SASA membership is free to all full-time students
To apply for SASA membership, use the link: https://www.sastat.org/apply-for-sasa-membership
 
If you would like to apply, please proceed by visiting the link provided below. 
 
Application Link - https://app.glueup.com/event/re-advertisement-sasa-third-year-bursary-competition-2023-24-106238/ 
Closing date - 3 May 2024 at 23h55
 
 
-- 
Amy Langston
SASA Education Committee: Bursaries and Scholarships Portfolio

